
9/7/2022

To whom it may concern,

In response to the audit letter we just received from the FCC:

We are WOVV 90.1 fm radio located in Ocracoke, NC 27860.  Our station’s Facility ID number is 173549.

We have three employees

Programmer who works 10 hours a week.

Programmer who works 20 hours a week.

Secretary who works 2.5 hours a week.

Our email address is wovvfm@gmail.com

Best contact phone number is 252-928-7001.

We have not had any pending or resolved complaints during the current license term.

Please don’t hesitate to call with any questions.

Thank you,

Stephanie Ihle

Secretary

252-928-7001
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